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November 21, 2022 

 

Patricia Van Gerpen 

Executive Director 

Public Utilities Commission 

500 E. Capitol Avenue 

Pierre, SD 57501 

 

RE:  GW22-005, In the matter of the PUC Staff’s Complaint Against Organic Producers of Iowa, Nebraska, 

and South Dakota, North Bend, Nebraska 

 

Ms. Van Gerpen, 

 

Staff and Organic Producers of Iowa, Nebraska, and South Dakota (OPINS) have come to an agreement 

regarding this complaint and request suspension of the procedural schedule. 

 

The parties are finalizing a written agreement and will file the agreement as soon as possible, with the intention 

to schedule this matter on the agenda for the Commission’s December 6, 2022, Commission meeting.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Amanda M. Reiss 

Staff Attorney 
 

 

 


